Russell, Michael

From: Dennis, Katherine

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 11:16 AM

To: Rezoning Memos

Subject: Rezoning Petitions: 2017-032 through 2017-036

CLT Airport staff has reviewed the subject petitions. We do not find any objections or concerns to the rezoning requests
2017-032 through 2017-236. Thank you.

Kathy Dennis, AICP, A.A.E, ACE

Planning and Environmental Manager

Charlotte Douglas International Airport
Development

PH: 704-359-4840
FAX: 704-359-9424
kpdennis@cltairport.com

charlotteairport.com



